
During School Day After School

Monday 16th
Beech and Chestnut PE

Guitar lessons with Ian & Irock
Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:15 

Cricket, Choir and Football club 3:15-4:15

Tuesday 17th
Y6 Primary Programmers event

Birch, Sycamore and  Pine PE
Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:15

Rounders and Gardening club 3:15-4:15

Wednesday
18th

Beech PE Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:15

Thursday 19th Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:15
Netball club 3:15-4:15

Friday 20th
Celebration Assembly 9:00

Birch, Chestnut, Sycamore PE
Y5 Activity Morning at Archway

Athletics club 3:15-4:15
Sunbeams after school club 3:15-4:15
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IN THE NEWS:IN THE NEWS:

COMING UP...COMING UP...NOTES AND REMINDERS:NOTES AND REMINDERS:
Please read the social media permissions letter coming home today
and return as soon as you can.

Please can we remind parents that scooters and bikes are not to be
ridden on after entering the school gates for safety reasons, as
unfortunately we have had a few medical incidents. 

Please remind your children that the car park is not for children to
play on for their safety. 

24  June: Class Photographsth

25  June: Sports Day th

5  July: Summer Fayre th

7  July: Irock Concertth

8  and 9  July: Meet the teacher afternoonsth th

We have had a fantastic week at Callowell with lots of events taking place. 

The children had a brilliant day with BWare the Author on Tuesday listening to an extract from her latest
book, as well as taking part in a workshop where they showcased their writing and creative skills. 

On Thursday, Beech and Birch had a great day on their school trips to enhance their learning this term.
Beech class dodged the showers as best as they could on their trip to Robinswood country park, whilst they
went pond dipping and scavenger hunting for natural items. Birch class took part in a Stone Age workshop
and discovered lots of interesting facts about this historical era, during their trip to the Museum in the Park.

Today, the children have had a wonderful day having a go at climbing as far as they could on the climbing
wall. We were very proud of their efforts and bravery to get as close to the top as possible. 

 


